
 
 

 

November 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are all aware, our Redscope children did a sponsored walk on the 30 th September 

to raise money for a whole school visit to the pantomime. Early Year’s children will not be 

attending the pantomime, instead they are going to have an exciting Christmas 

experience at Tinsel Tots Gulliver’s Valley, during which we know they will have a great 

time.  

We are so excited to say that the cost of the coaches for Tinsel Tots and tickets for the 

children are completely covered for all the children to attend.  Due to the nature of the 

Early Year’s visit and the age of the children, it does mean that a parent must attend the 

visit with their child for safety. This will be a magical day for you and the children where 

they will see Santa, receive a gift and be able to use the fantastic Gulliver’s facilities. We 

hope it will be a lovely Christmas experience for you to treasure for years to come. The 

entry cost for an adult is £8.00 which you can make payment via ParentPay. The coach 

cost is covered by the fundraising for adults and children.  

The visit will take place on Monday 5th December, leaving Redscope at 9.15am then 

leaving the destination at 2.15pm. If you wish for yourself and your child to take part in the 

visit please complete the slip below and return back to school by Monday 21st November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Alison Bradbury 

Headteacher 

  

 

My child________________________________________________ and myself would 

like to take part in the visit to Tinsel Tots, Gulliver’s Valley on Monday 5 th December.  

I will make a payment of £8.00 via ParentPay for the entry cost for 1 adult to attend.  

 

Signed ______________________________ 


